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Product Alert – Counterfeit Certificate of                  December 1st, 2022 

Compliance for Sprinkler Head Products   
 

 

 

Type of Notification: Counterfeit 

 

FM Approvals has been made aware of an altered FM Approvals Certificate of Compliance 

(CoC) that was identified in circulation in the Philippines.  The document (attached as Figure 1) 

is an image of the suspect CoC misrepresenting products as FM Approved.  

 

The product model designations, referenced in the falsified CoC, are valid model numbers for 

Victaulic FM Approved product listed in the FM Approvals - Approval Guide. 

 

Company Identity:  Unknown 

Address:  Unknown 

 

Product Identity:   Sprinkler Heads 

 

FM Approval Status:  Not FM Approved. 

 

Hazard Involved:  The products as described in the falsified CoC in Figure 1 have never been 

tested or certified as FM Approved.  Use of products that falsely claim FM Approval may 

present a property risk for the user. 

 

If you have any information relative to the falsified Certificate of Compliance, please bring that 

to the attention of: 

 

 

Antonio L. Pires 

FM Approvals, Quality Department 

Norwood, MA, USA 

+1 (1)781 255 4825 

Email:  Antonio.pires@fmapprovals.com 
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Figure 1 – Counterfeit Certificate of Compliance 

 

Figure 1 depicts the falsification of an actual FM Approvals Certificate of Compliance.  FM Approvals 

did not issue the Certificate of Compliance illustrated in Figure 1.   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   


